
March 30, 2021 

RE: Testimony IN FAVOR of HCR 3006 

Dear Committee Members, 

As a resident and business owner of this state I am writing this testimony in support of House 

Concurrent Resolution 3006. In addition to the adoption of this resolution, I believe the messaging 

regarding our state’s position on preserving out rights to lawful possession of firearms needs to be 

voiced to the nation’s capital. 

Current gun owners should not be retroactively made criminals by the adoption of new laws enacted by 

executive orders nor burdened by frivolous taxes designed to prevent those items from being 

reasonably acquired. 

The role of government is to preserve our rights; the constitution of our state and nation is there to 

express the rights that are given to us by our creator and cannot be altered by our government. That is 

why I encourage you to vote DO PASS on HCR3006. 

Sincerely, 

-Kord 

Andrew Kordonowy 

Cerberus Security LLC 

Dickinson, ND 


